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CARDIOLOGISTS         SURGEON 

Dr. Denney September 13, 27        Dr. Kopriva September 7, 21 

Dr. Markiewicz September 19 

Dr. Freund October 10        

  

ORTHOPEDICS    UROLOGIST    

Dr. Sears September 14   Dr. Catanese Coming Soon  

 

  MENTAL HEALTH 

  High Plains Mental Health September 8, 22  

  New Beginnings Counseling September 1, 8, 15, 22, 29                                

Emergency Room:  

Available all day, every day throughout the year.  

 

Outpatient Services, Business Offices, and the 

Rawlins Clinic: 

Closed All Day September 5, 2016  

Emergency Room Open 24/7 365 days/year                                                                            

Rawlins Clinic Open M-F 8:30 am—12 pm, 1pm—5pm and Saturday 9 am—12 pm 

ALLIE’S OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, September 15 

4 pm to 6 pm 

Mulligan’s on Main 

Rawlins County Health Center is  

excited to announce the addition of 

Allie Keller, PA-C! 

Allie may look familiar to some, as 

she did her Primary Care         

Emergency Medicine clinical        

rotation here last June through     

August.  

Allie is originally from Eustis, NE. She received her        

Bachelor of Science in Nutrition Science from the            

University of Nebraska—Lincoln. She then earned her  

Masters of Physician Assistant Studies at Wichita State    

University. Allie graduated in the top 20% of her class with 

a 3.8 GPA. She received her Physician Assistant National 

Certificate last week! 

Call Rawlins Clinic at 785-626-3241 to be added to her    

patient list.  

Youth Wellness and Sports Safety 

Tuesday, September 6th 

7 pm - 8 pm 

Rawlins County Health Center Education Room 

Topics covered include:                                                             

Concussion Awareness, Heat and Hydration,   

Sponsored by Emily Kastens, ATC, PTA                               

American Heart Association  www.heart.org/BackToSports     

Intended audience:  

Elementary, Middle School, and High School Parents 
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September 24th            Atwood Country Club 

7 am Registration          7:30 am Race               

Cost (including shirt) $30 through Sept. 12, $35 after Sept 13 

Choice of Short or Long Sleeve Polyester/Spandex blend               

Pre-register https://runsignup.com/Race/KS/Atwood/SmokinOnTheBeaver5K 

Or at RCHC Admissions Office   Call Suzanna 785-626-3211 ext. 220 for questions 

Dr. Markiewicz will return to the Rawlins County 

Health Center Specialty Clinic on September 19th. 

Dr. Markiewicz is a board-certified Interventional 

Cardiologist and Vein Specialist from North Platte, 

NE. His areas of specialty include Coronary 

stents, Plaque removal, and General Cardiology. 

To schedule an appointment with Dr.  Markiewicz, call Tracy at 

785-626-3211 ext. 206. 

Dr. Sears joins the Rawlins County Health 

Center Specialty Clinic from Western          

Orthopaedics in Denver, CO. He is certified 

by the American Board of Orthopaedic       

Surgery. Dr. Sears will begin to see patients 

on September 14th. To schedule an appointment with Dr. 

Sears, call Tracy at 785-626-3211 ext. 206. 
Dr. Catanese joins the Rawlins County Health 

Center Specialty Clinic from Garden City, KS. 

He received his medical degree from 

Georgetown University School of Medicine 

and has been in practice for more than 20 

years. He is board-certified in Urology. Dr. 

Catanese will join Rawlins County Health   

Center Specialty Clinic via tele-medicine.           

Anticipating the arrival of the tele-med equipment, patients 

will be able to see Dr. Catanese as part of his daily practice. 

Once the IT equipment is available, patients can schedule 

their appointments through his office at 620-275-3760. 

Dr. Freund received his medical degree from 

the University of Kansas Medical Center and 

is board-certified in Internal Medicine,           

Cardiovascular Disease and Interventional 

Cardiology.  Dr. Freund has over 35 years of 

experience and resides in Garden City, KS. He 

will begin seeing patients October 10th. 


